
 

     

 

              



COVID-19 is an unprecedented crisis for the world, for India and for humanity. Our Nation is facing this 

challenge valiantly and is in need of immediate monetary and non-monetary contributions to respond to 

societal and medical requirements. Asian Star Company Limited has pledged to stand by India in its hour 

of need.  

In response to the Prime Minister’s call to corporate India, the Company has donated  Rs. 51 lakhs to the 

PM-CARES Fund.  

Asian Star also plans to contribute additional resources to the state government’s fund and to support 

NGOs to mobilize aid at a local level, particularly to the most disadvantaged of our society. The Company 

has already donated Rs 11 lakhs to support Rotary Club of Mumbai’s “Feed all in need” initiative that aims 

to provide free meals to the homeless and migrant citizens so that they do not go hungry in these tough 

times.  

As a responsible organization, Asian Star will abide by the lockdown and social distancing measures and 
will continue to extend support over time to aid India to overcome this global health crisis. 
 


